
From: robin.murphy@cityofchicago.org <robin.murphy@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Friday, August 5, 2022 9:03 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Couch Disclosure COPA  
  
I would like to disclose a gift to COPA, as an agency, of a couch from our former attorney Amy Stitzel 
who resigned as of 7/29/22.  It is currently located on the fifth floor of COPA's offices at 1615 W Chicago 
within our legal department.  The couch will not be used for personal purposes outside of COPA. 
 
Please let me know if you have further questions. 
 
Robin Murphy 
General Counsel, COPA 
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